

Vancouver Chapter Harley Owners Group Business Meeting January 5, 2008

The meeting came to order by Director Vern Bye at 10:10 am at Trev Deeley's Conference room.

There was a new member at the meeting today, welcome Jeff. Even though it was on the first week in January and just a little chilly, there were a handful of riders that rode to the meeting today.

OLD BUSINESS:

HAPPY NEW YEAR EVERYONE! Not a lot that happened in December but it was Christmas. Thank you to Sharon Schulz we do have a DVD of events that happened in 2007 that was played at today's meeting. Thank you to all of you that sent in pictures and to Sharon for putting this DVD together. Without these pictures the DVD wouldn't have been possible. Thank you again, Sharon, WELL DONE. The video that was played at today's meeting will be available to view at the renewal party, January 12th. If you are interested in purchasing a copy of the DVD it will be available for \$10.00 each and the proceeds of the DVD will go towards the Children's Burn Camp.

NEW BUSINESS:

Trev Deeley's has tickets available to purchase for the 105th anniversary party in Milwaukee. They also have the VIP tickets that get you into everything including the parade. If you are interested, please see Sherri or Kyoko at the reception desk.

July 25, 2008 is our Vancouver Harley Owners Group 20th anniversary. The executive is going to promote our anniversary with different activities throughout the year. More information will follow.

January 12^{th} is our Renewal membership Party at Trev Deeley's 11:00-3:00pm. There will be food and prizes.

January 24 - 27 is the Vancouver Bike show. We need volunteers. If you are interested, please let Diane or Marlene know. Thank you XL riders for donating their booth at the bike show. Without this booth we would not be able to sell all the Burn Camp items.

H.O.G. Canada is also asking for volunteers at their booth at the bike show. If you are interested for 3-4 hour shift, please see Vern for the contact information.

The L.O.H. (Ladies of Harley) dinner in February will be at a seafood restaurant – Joes Atlantic Grill in Port Moody. This restaurant also has entertainment. The date will be announced at the next meeting.